
Class 1 

Welcome to Class 1! When you start 

school we will be settling in and getting 

to know each other. There will be lots 

of new friends to meet! We will be learning the school routines, 

where to put our coats and water bottles and exploring the 

classroom and EYFS outdoor area! In Class 1 we have a Rainbow 

team and a Sunshine team. We will play lots of games to help us get 

to know our new friends and teachers. We are all kind and helpful 

to each other and have a lovely time at school! 

 

  

 

 

Miss Hartley (Class Teacher) 

My favourite colour is blue and 

my favourite animal is a penguin! 

I am in the Rainbow team. I like 

to read rhyming stories and my 

favourite is Goldilocks by Nick 

Sharratt. I can’t wait to meet 

you all! X 

 
 

 

 

 

Mrs Wright (TA) 

My favourite colour is green and 

my favourite animal is a 

hedgehog! I am in the Sunshine 

team. I like art and showing you 

new ways to make things  I am 

looking forward to seeing you all! 

X 

 

 



Our classroom entrance into school 

To get to Class 1 you walk towards the main entrance and our door 

is on your left. Either Miss Hartley or Mrs Wright will be at the 

door to say “hello” and show you where to go! 

  
Our cloakroom 

You will have your own peg with your name and a cute picture on. 

This is where you will hang your coat up each day and keep your PE 

bag. You will have a drawer in the classroom too to keep your book 

bag. You will share your drawer with a friend. 

 
What we will be learning about... 

Our first topic after the summer holidays is ‘All About Me’. In this 

topic, we will be learning to name parts of our bodies, talk about 

our families and talk about things we like to do and play. We will 

have a go at drawing and painting a picture of ourselves. We will be 

singing songs you may already know, as well as learning some new 

counting songs and nursery rhymes. We will begin to learn phonics 

sounds and play number games. Please complete the ‘All About Me’ 

sheet with your grown up and return it to school- that way we can 

already start getting to know you.  Keep checking the school 

website https://st-andrews-inf.calderdale.sch.uk/our-school/and 

School Facebook page for updates! Have a lovely summer and we 

will see you very soon! x 

https://st-andrews-inf.calderdale.sch.uk/our-school/


 


